

LEMBAR SOAL

Mata Pelajaran	: Bahasa Inggris
Jenjang	: Madrasah Ibtidaiyah
Hari / Tanggal	: Selasa, 24 Mei 2022
Waktu	: 90 Menit

I. Cross (x) A, B, C, or D for the correct answer!

1. We can find a direction of some location using a / an ...
 - A. Map
 - B. Picture
 - C. Book
 - D. Clock
2. Tourist : "Excuse me, ...".
Alda : "The Sultan hotel is on Dahlia street".
Tourist : "Thank you".
Alda : "You are welcome".
 - A. Do you know the hotel ?
 - B. Would you please tell me where The Sunan hotel is?
 - C. May I know the hotel ?
 - D. Where is the hotel ?
3. 1. Pour water into a cup
2. Add sugar
3. The first put coffee into a cup
4. Stir well
5. How to make a cup of coffee
6. A cup of coffee is ready to drink
The best arrangement paragraph is
 - A. 1- 2 - 3 - 4 - 5 - 6
 - B. 5 - 3 - 2 - 1 - 4 - 6
 - C. 5 - 3 - 1 - 2 - 4 - 6
 - D. 6 - 3 - 1 - 2 - 5 - 4
4. Sari : "Hi, Vita how to make a cup of tea ?"
Vita : "... put some tea and sugar into a cup, add hot water and then stir".
Sari : "Thanks a lot Sari".
 - A. Do as I say
 - B. Listen to me
 - C. You should do
 - D. Do not make it
5. Dina : "What is your opinion about this book?"
Rara : "..., this book is very expensive, I do not have much money"
 - A. In my opinion

- B. I doubt it
 - C. I agree
 - D. That's good idea
6. Fahmi : "What ... I do?"
Salma : "You should breakfast before go to school?"
- A. For
 - B. Should
 - C. Must
 - D. Idea
7. Mother is preparing lunch in the kitchen. She always make delicious food. Her hobby is ...
- A. Reading
 - B. Painting
 - C. Dancing
 - D. Cooking

Text for number 8 – 10

Ridho is sick. He has headache and fever. His mother takes him to a (8). In the doctor's room the doctor ... (9)him. After that, the doctor gives him (10) He has to take it three times a day. The doctor also suggest him to have a rest three days.

- 8. A. Barber
 - B. Doctor
 - C. Farmer
 - D. Tailor
- 9. A. Examines
 - B. Teachs
 - C. Sweeps
 - D. Makes
- 10. A. Meal
 - B. Fruit
 - C. Medicine
 - D. Drink
11. Mother goes to dentist. She has ...
- A. Broken leg
 - B. Headache
 - C. Tootache
 - D. Fever
12. Zahra : "...."
- Nadin : "I have stomachache, I eat too much chili".
- A. What's wrong with you?
 - B. What is your idea?
 - C. What is your opinion?
 - D. What do you think?

Text for number 12 - 14

To : Ahmad

Happy birthday

I wish you luck and happiness. May God
always bless and help you.

Your friend

Baim

13. What kind of text is this?
 - A. Announcement
 - B. Notice
 - C. Greeting card
 - D. Invitation card
14. Who has birthday?
 - A. Ahmad
 - B. Baim
 - C. Ahmad and Baim
 - D. Ahmad and friend
15. Could you give me a ... of coffee?
 - A. Plate
 - B. Cup
 - C. Bowl
 - D. Pan
16. Father : "Can you take me that bag?"
Dita : "..., here you are".
 - A. Sure
 - B. No, thanks
 - C. I am sorry
 - D. No, I can not
17. Hani : "I feel so ..."
My mother will buy me a new bike.
Bagas : "I am happy to hear that."
 - A. Sad
 - B. Bored
 - C. Tired
 - D. Happy
18. I feel very ..., so I will eat a plate of rice.
 - A. Thirsty
 - B. Hungry
 - C. Angry

- D. Sleepy
19. Aunty : “ Would ... please give me the cake, Dhea?”
Dhea : “ sure, here you are”.
A. I
B. You
C. We
D. They
20. ... is an arch of colours in the sky after the rain.
A. Storm
B. Flood
C. Thunder
D. Rainbow
21. X : “What is the capital of America?”
Y : “It is ...”
A. Kuala lumpur
B. New York
C. Tokyo
D. Beijing
22. Indonesia is lead by
A. King
B. Queen
C. Prime minister
D. President
23. The capital of East Java is
A. Banten
B. Bandung
C. Surabaya
D. Semarang

Text for number 24 – 28

Sura and Baya

A long time ago, there were two animals, Sura and Baya. Sura was the name of a shark and Baya was a crocodile. They lived in a sea. Once Sura and Baya were looking for some food. Suddenly, Baya saw a goat. “Yummy, this is my lunch,” said Baya. “No way! This is my lunch. You are greedy” said Sura.

Then they fought for the goat. After several hours, they were very tired. Feeling tired of fighting, they lived in the different places. Sura lived in the water and Baya lived in the land. The border was the beach, so they would never fight again.

One day, Sura went to the land and looked for some food in the river. He was very hungry and there was not much food in the sea. Baya was very angry when he knew that Sura broke the promise. They fought again. They both hit each other. Sura bit Baya’s tail. Baya did the same thing to Sura. He bit very hard until Sura finally gave up and went back to the sea. Baya was happy.

24. What is the title text above?
- Surabaya
 - Suramadu
 - Sura and Baya
 - Animal
25. When they lived in the different places?
- After feeling tired of fighting
 - After getting a goat
 - After there was not food in the sea
 - After gave up for the sleeping
26. Where did Sura and Baya live together?
- In the river
 - In the beach
 - In the jungle
 - In the sea
27. Was Baya happy?
- Yes, it was
 - Yes. it is
 - No, it was not
 - No, it is not
28. Jihan borrowing some books in the library.
- Is
 - Am
 - Are
 - Were
29. Teacher : "What are you doing , Dita?"
Dita : " I am a story book "
- Readig
 - Writing
 - Painting
 - Giving
30. The room is very hot! ...the fan!
- Turn on
 - Turn off
 - Open
 - Close
31. "Tutup jendela itu!" it means ...
- Open the window!
 - Close the window!
 - Close the door!
 - Open the door!
32. Throw the rubbish into the ...!
- Garden
 - River
 - Park



- D. Dustbin
33. Vegetables – in - mother – buys - the market.
The correct sentence is
- A. Mother buys vegetables in the market.
 - B. Vegetables in the market mother buys.
 - C. In the market mother buys vegetables.
 - D. Buys vegetables mother in the market.

Text for number 34 -35

To : Zahra

From : Zidan

Date : 23 March 2022

Message

I came, but you were not at home. I wanted to return your dictionary. I gave it to your sister. Thank you for lending it to me.

34. To whom is the memo ?
- A. Zahra
 - B. Zidan
 - C. Sister
 - D. Teacher
35. Why did Zidan come to Zahra's house?
- A. He came to return Zahra's dictionary
 - B. He came to borrow Zahra's dictionary
 - C. He came to buy Zahra's dictionary
 - D. He came to ask Zahra's dictionary
36. House - is – the- my- in front of – bank.
Arrange into good sentence!
- A. My house in front of is the bank
 - B. My house is in front of the bank
 - C. The bank is my house in front of
 - D. The bank in front of is my house
37. M Eka : Do you ...where is the market ?
Dany: I am Sorry, I don't know
- A. Know
 - B. See
 - C. Find
 - D. Tell

38. Mr.Ahmad : Would you like to ... me where is the mosque ?

Ridwan : Yes, of course.

- A. Bring
- B. Look at
- C. Get
- D. Show

39. Dimas : May I borrow your book ?

Yoga : ... I still use it.

- A. Sure
- B. Of course
- C. I'm sorry
- D. Thanks

40.



The sign says...

- A. Turn Left
- B. Turn Right
- C. Don't turn left
- D. Don't turn right

41. There are ... colors on the traffic light.

- A. One
- B. Two
- C. Three
- D. Four

42. Ali lives ... Jl Sulawesi.

- A. At
- B. On
- C. In
- D. Above

43. How is the weather in winter? it is

- A. Warm
- B. Hot
- C. Dry
- D. Cool

44. The snow fall down from the sky, the season is

- A. Summer
- B. Spring
- C. Winter
- D. Autumn

45. There is so much fog on the earth. The weather is

- A. Sunny
- B. Rainy

- C. Windy
D. Foggy
47. We usually use... in the rainy season.
- A . Umbrella
B . Hat
C . Dress
D . Trousers
46. The flood usually happens on the...
- A. Dry
B. Rainy
C. Summer
D. Spring
47. Mrs. Erna : How many season are there in Indonesia ?
Nyna : Thera are ... season mom ?
- A. One
B. Ttwo
C. Three
D. Four
48. It is ... in dry season.
- A. Cool
B. Cold
C. Hot
D. Warm
49. Dion likes cycling. He needs a ...to do cycling.
- A. Car
B. Cycle
C. Boat
D. Fishhook
50. Mother buys these vegetables, except
- A. Broccoli
B. Carrot
C. Cabbage
D. Spinach